
 Agenda 
item 

9 

 Report  
no 

RC/017/18 

 
THE HIGHLAND COUNCIL 

 
 

Committee: 
  
 

Ross and Cromarty Committee 

Date: 
 
 

2 May 2018 

Report Title: 
 
 

Street Naming - Alness 

Report By: 
 
 

Carron McDiarmid, Head of Policy and Reform  
 

 
 

 
1. 

 
Purpose/Executive Summary 

 
 
1.1 

 
This report asks Members to approve the street name of a new development in Alness. 
 
 
 
  

 
2. Recommendations 

 
 
2.2 

 
Members are asked to: 
 
 Approve the name of a new development in Alness as Fulton Court 

 
 
  



 
3. Proposed Street Name 

 
3.1 A new street name was requested for a new Highland Council development of 

6 properties in Alness off Perrins Road.  
 

3.2 Under the scheme of delegation the naming of new buildings and streets 
within the Council’s control falls within the remit of the Ross and Cromarty 
Committee. The name is required as soon as possible to allow the installation 
of services 
 

3.3 Name proposals put forward were Orchard Place (there was an orchard on the 
site) or Perrins Court/Place.  These suggestions were welcomed but the use of 
stem names already used locally is not encouraged and the Community 
Council put forward an alternative suggestion of Fulton Court - Fulton was the 
name of the family who had lived there for many years. Local Members 
supported this suggestion.  The Committee is therefore requested to approve 
this name.  
 

4. Implications 
 

4.1 Resource – none 
  
Legal -  none 
 
Community (Equality, Poverty and Rural) -  none 
 
Climate Change/Carbon Clever -  none 
 
Risk – none 
 
Gaelic - the street sign will include the Gaelic translation and so support 
Gaelic.  
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